
 

A Big Multifaith Housing Initiative THANK YOU! 

Multifaith Housing Initiative exists for one purpose, and it is as simple as our name: we 

want all people to have safe, continuous affordable housing, and when they do, our job 

will be done. We want housing to be affordable in Ottawa — for everyone.  

 www.multifaithhousing.ca 

MHI has one special fundraising campaign every year called Tulipathon. All funds raised 

are used to subsidize the affordable rents for our tenants. Our campaign starts in May 

each year and donations are welcomed until the end of June. A walk is held on a 

Sunday in May where we all come together to show multifaith support for MHI: Baha’i, 

Christian, Hindu, Jewish, Muslim and Unitarian representing 82 members. 

This year we all raised $107,507 – meeting and beating our target of $100K! Twenty-

two of Ottawa United Churches are MHI members, over half of them contributed 

$23,794 to Tulipathon. 

On behalf of MHI, its Board and all its tenants, a huge thank you for all your support. 

Your participation in the work of MHI allows us to meet our Vision and Mission: 

 

VISION 

The vision of MHI is to lead in developing a greater understanding of, and commitment 

to, the expansion of innovative housing-related solutions within inclusive communities. 

 
MISSION  

Our mission is to provide and promote safe, affordable, and well-maintained housing in 

inclusive communities, and to mobilize resources for these purposes.  
 


	MISSION

